
High Impact Paving Downtown on Wisconsin Avenue  
Rolling Closures Scheduled for Early Next Week 

The City of Milwaukee Department of Public Works (DPW) will conduct a high impact paving project on 
West Wisconsin Avenue from North Water to North 10th streets beginning Monday, June 10, 2019, weather 
permitting. 

The project will take place over two days to minimize impact for businesses, residents, and the traveling public 
during construction. We anticipate work to conclude each day before the afternoon commute. The proposed 
schedule is as follows: 

Monday, June 10: Starting at 6:00 a.m., the contractor will close West Wisconsin Avenue at North Water 
Street. Closing one to two blocks at a time, the rolling closure will head west toward North 5th Street. Crews 
will mill the existing pavement and resurface the road immediately. Once pavement markings are done, that 
portion of the roadway will re-open to traffic. 

Tuesday, June 11: Starting at 6:00 a.m., the contractor will close West Wisconsin Avenue at North 6th Street. 
Closing one to two blocks at a time, the rolling closure will head west toward North 10th Street. Crews will 
mill the existing pavement and resurface the road immediately. Once pavement markings are done, that portion 
of the roadway will re-open to traffic. 

All north-southbound traffic will be maintained throughout the project. 

DPW advises the traveling public to allow for extra time while traveling to and from this neighborhood. 

### 

  

Accommodation Requests 

Reasonable accommodations, of an auxiliary aid or service required due to a disability, for a City of Milwaukee event 
will be provided upon request. Contact the City of Milwaukee ADA Coordinator, 414-286-3475 or 
adacoordinator@milwaukee.gov as soon as possible but no later than 72 hours before the scheduled event. 

ADA accommodation requests for Milwaukee County events should be filed with the Milwaukee County Office for 
Persons with Disabilities, 414-278-3932 (voice), 711 (TRS), or timothy.ochnikowski@milwaukeecountywi.gov upon 
receipt of this notice. 
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